
Welcome back every-

one!   We hope you all 

had a lovely, restful 

summer break and are 

ready for the P2 school 

year ahead! The children 

are  off to a great start 

and are settling back 

into the school routine 

very well and are  enjoy-

ing being with their 

friends again. Well done 

everyone! 

Mrs Wilson will work 

with P2 Monday-

Wednesday, and Mrs 

Findlay will work 

Wednesday-Friday.   

Literacy 

The literacy programme 

will continue on from P1. 

For the first few weeks, 

we will be doing weekly 

revision of phonemes 

and common words, 

before the P2 pro-

gramme starts. The chil-

dren will continue to 

have an assessment on 

a Friday, which will focus 

on the weekly literacy 

work. The children will also 

continue to read the En-

gage Reading books, which 

will be sent home on a Mon-

day and should be returned 

on a Friday. It would be real-

ly appreciated if you could 

ensure your child’s book is 

returned on a Friday as oth-

er children in school may 

also need to use them. The 

children will continue to 

have a word box with the 

weekly common words. If 

possible, please take some 

time to revise these words 

with your child; they can be 

written out , revised orally 

or any way you have time to 

support. Every little bit com-

pleted at home supports 

our classroom learning. As 

part of the P2 classroom 

routine, the children will 

have daily targets to com-

plete, as well as teacher led 

lessons and activities. 

These activities may be 

within the classroom or in 

the open area, which the 

children also had access to 

in Primary 1.  

In Numeracy, we will 

be concentrating on 

revision for the first 

few weeks. Our focus 

will be our number 

stories to aid us in 

addition and subtrac-

tion, sequencing and 

ordering of numbers, 

missing numbers on a 

number line and on a 

100 square.  In men-

tal maths, we will be 

investigating strate-

gies to help us look for 

patterns in numbers 

and how maths can be 

found in the environ-

ment. 

RE  

Last Friday, we cele-

brated our first school 

Mass with Fr Alex, for 

the Feast of The As-

sumption.  

 

 

What’s happening in Room 3! 

What we are doing next? 
In our Health & Wellbeing programme there will be a focus on learning about 

building positive friendships and ways we can all work together to make our 

class special. We will also work together to create our class promise. 

In French we will be learning French greetings and some classroom 

commands. 

Our PE days will be…Mondays—outdoor and Thursday- Indoor. Just like in P1, 

the children should come into school wearing their PE kits. Please consider 

our Scottish weather and appropriate clothing for outdoor PE.  
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Special Dates: 

Come to my Class-

room—Monday 25th 

August 1.15pm-

2pm 

 

P.E. 

Mondays– Outdoor 

Thursday– Indoor 

Wider Achievements! 

Well done to Grace 
M for her fantastic 
dancing achieve-

ments! 


